NATIONAL OFFICE Thornhill Office Park Building 20 94 Bekker Road Vorna Valley, Midrand



Tel: 010 001 8500

Notice

08 June 2022

Dear Legal Practitioners,

Margarette Van Wyk appointed as LPC Free State director

The Legal Practice Council (LPC) is pleased to inform you that Ms Margarette Van Wyk has been appointed as the Free State Provincial Director.

Van Wyk is an admitted attorney with experience as a practicing legal practitioner, prior to making a move to the regulatory environment when she joined the Legal Practice Council. Familiar with the operations of the Provincial Council, the LPC Free State office and its staff – we are very confident that she will be able to achieve the LPC mandate, while maintaining and enhancing the Council's reputation for service, professionalism and legal compliance.

During her short tenure as acting director, Van Wyk has demonstrated strong capabilities to handle and lead matters within the Free State province. She is well aware of the expectations of Council at both Provincial and National levels, furthermore she is well versed with the Legal Practice Act, the code of conduct and rules of the Council, as well as the Constitution.

The LPC congratulates Van Wyk on her appointment and wishes her success in this role.

Kind regards

Legal Practice Council